
Thank you for uniting to educate our elected officials as we move forward to 
save our system.
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www.pehsc.org
717-795-0740 or 800-243-2EMS in PA
717-795-0741 Fax
email - pehsc@pehsc.org

Your action on HB 1838 is needed; please take a moment to educate the 
Senate TODAY with a simple email message asking them to support the 
passage of HB 1838 to assist in meeting the needs of PA’s EMS System.

With our partners, we continue to monitor additional bills that are in the system
to address issues such as direct pay, treat no transport payments and 
reimbursement rates. As these bills are considered in Harrisburg, we will ask 
for your support to educate the legislature again.




